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January 2020 
  
Dear Parents, 

  
B&NES Sport Partnerships Dance Umbrella – Wednesday 25​th​ March 2020 

  
Every year, the B&NES School Sport Partnership runs a huge dance event for all primary and secondary schools in the                    
county. The event takes place at The Forum in Bath over several evenings. This year, we have been allocated two                    
dances for the Wednesday performance and have decided that Otter Class and Hedgehog Class will take up this                  
opportunity. 
  
During Terms 3 and 4, both classes will create and practise dances which will be performed at the event (6.30pm                    
performance start). We are hopeful that all the children in both classes will take part. The Hedgehog Class performance                   
will take place in the first half of the event, so that the children can leave at the interval if you wish. The Otter Class                         
performance will take place in the second half of the event. 
  
Our school has already purchased 40 tickets for each class which will be sold to parents. All tickets will be priced at                      
£7.50 each. 
  
Please could you return the slip below by ​Wednesday 22nd January to indicate whether your child can take part.                   
Please could you also tick the relevant box to indicate how many tickets you would like to purchase via our school                     
allocation. We will initially allocate ​one ticket per family​, extra ticket allocations with be confirmed by ​Wednesday 29th                  
January​. ​The Box Office at The Bath Forum will open to the public on Friday 7th February where you can                    
purchase additional tickets if required. 
  
Further details will be sent out later in March, regarding what we would like the children to wear and to confirm the final                       
arrangements for the day. 
  
Yours sincerely 

Ania Woods and Jade Wheeler 

 ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dance Umbrella –​ Please return slip by Wednesday 22nd January 
  
My child (name) ___________________ can / can’t take part in the Dance Umbrella on Wednesday 25​th​ March. 
  
I would like to apply for:- 0 tickets               1 ticket 2 tickets 
  
Tickets are priced at £7.50 each. We do not expect payment until you have been informed how many tickets your                    
family have been allocated. Payment must then be made via ParentPay.  
  
 Signed: __________________________ Date: ______________________  
 

 
 

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12 
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